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First name: Cody

Last name: Natali

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: my name is Cody. I have been snowmobiling in the Serria Navadas for my whole life and I wish to

keep riding in this area, but that might not be possible with the National Forest closeing almost all the areas with

one regulation idea. I understand closing a little but it ruins it for us riders. Snowmobiling is my passion and it is

my goal to go to X games. Closing areas will make people leave and have to drive quite a ways to have a little

fun. This might not be enough to change  mind a little. I understand why you need or might have to close areas....

I just hope it does not happen.


